
Welcome Home !
The campaign to secure year-round workforce housing in the Cranberry Isles

CAMPAIGN DONATION FORM

Thank you! 

Cranberry Isles Realty Trust  •  P.O. Box 4, Cranberry Isles, Maine 04625  •  cranberryislesrealtytrust.org

Yes! I/we want to support a vibrant, year-round community in the 
Cranberry Isles by supporting CIRT’s Welcome Home! Campaign.

       Enclosed is my/our one-time gift of $ .
Please make checks out to CIRT, with “Welcome Home!” in the memo line.

       I/we pledge a total of $  to the campaign     
in the following installments:

2023:   2024:    2025:
         
Month/amount  Month/amount   Month/amount

Name/s:
Please print your name/s as you wish them to appear in acknowledgement material. 

Address:

 

Email/s:

Phone/s:   

Signature/s:

       I/We prefer to remain anonymous in any publications. 
Please fill out the lines above above for tax purposes.

       This contribution is given          in honor /        in memory of  .

CIRT is a registered nonprofit organization, EIN  04-3367047 and all donations are tax-deductible to 
the amount allowed by law.

Gifts of securities are most welcome; please see instructions on back.



Contributing securities to CIRT

There are significant capital gains tax savings in 
donating stock that has appreciated, rather than selling 
it and donating cash. Please follow these instructions.

First, you’ll need to know the ticker symbol of your stock 
and the number of shares you want to donate.

Secondly, you’ll need to tell your broker or financial 
institution you wish to donate these shares to Cranberry 
Isles Realty Trust. Your broker will need to know the 
following:

• Cranberry Isles Realty Trust is a nonprofit 
organization, EIN 04-3367047

• Our brokerage firm is Pershing LLC, part of The Bank 
of New York. Address is Pershing LLC, One Pershing 
Plaza, Jersey City, NJ 07399

• Beneficiary account number is 890-051238-5; 
ultimate beneficiary account number is ABM060088

• DTC Number is 0443

Finally, please contact CIRT Treasurer Jim Kehoe   
(jim@belrad.com) to advise him of your donation.  
This way we will be sure who the securities are from,  
and we can process and acknowledge your donation 
in a timely fashion.

Thank you!


